
 22 September 2021

Warning concerning the website www.lfeeuam.com

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website 

www.lfeeuam.com where an entity offers investment services under the name LFE European Asset 

Management S.à r.l., while pretending to be established at 26A, boulevard Royal, L-2449 Luxembourg and to 

be registered by the CSSF under the numbers A00001390 and S00001018.

The CSSF informs the public that this website usurps the identity of the Luxembourg company LFE European 

Asset Management S.à r.l., duly authorised in Luxembourg as alternative investment fund manager in 

accordance with the Law of 12 July 2013 on alternative investment fund managers and as management 

company under Chapter 16 of the Law of 17 December 2010 relating to undertakings for collective investment, 

and which has no link with the website referred to in this warning.
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